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H.E. Antonio Guterres
Secretary-General
United Nations
NewYork NY 10017
USA

May 5t, 2023

Dear Mr Secretary General,

Further to Vallourec’s adhesion to Global Compact on July 23,2010, I am pleased
to confirm our company’s pledge to support the ten principles of the Global
Compact and our will to implement them as part of our strategy and our day-to-
day operations.

Vallourec has achieved additional progress and we are still committed in 2023 to
comply with the four domains for action of Global Compact. We are also proud to
have again been acknowledged as having reached the “advanced status“ further to
the qualification process of Global Compact France .

Sincerely Yours,

Philippe Guillemot
Chairman of the Board - CEO
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